
PUBLIC NOTICE
BOROUGH OF FOREST

HILLS
At its regular meeting to be
held on Wednesday,  January
17, 2024, at 7:00 p.m. at the
Forest Hills  Borough Building
located  at  4400  Greensburg
Pike, Pittsburgh, PA 15221, the
Council  of  the  Borough  of
Forest Hills will  consider the
adoption of, and if appropriate
enact,  a  proposed
amendment  to  the  Borough
Code of Ordinances entitled:

AN ORDINANCE OF THE
BOROUGH OF FOREST HILLS,

ALLEGHENY COUNTY,
PENNSYLVANIA, RELATIVE TO

THE ESTABLISHMENT AND
MAINTENANCE OF

EMPLOYEES’ PENSION,
ANNUITY, INSURANCE AND

BENEFIT FUND OR FUNDS, TO
AMEND CERTAIN PROVISIONS

OF THE PENSION PLAN OR
PROGRAM APPLICABLE TO

THE NON-POLICE EMPLOYEES
OF SAID BOROUGH

This  proposed  ordinance
amends the Borough of Forest
Hills  Non-Uniform  Employee
Pension  Plan  (“Plan”),  which
was  restated  by  ordinance
effective January 1, 2020, for
the benefit  of the Borough’s
non-police  employees,  by
deleting  and  replacing  the
definitions of Average Monthly
Compensation, Compensation
and  Credited  Services.
provisions of said Plan in its
entirety.  The  Plan  will  be
effective for active participants
as of January 1, 2022 (except
as  otherwise  provided).   A
complete  true  and  correct
copy  of  the  proposed
ordinance is on file and may
be  examined,  copied,  or
downloaded by the public on
the  Borough’s  website  at
http://foresthillspa.org.  A
copy  of  the  proposed
ordinance is also available for
inspection at the office of the
Allegheny  County  Council
Clerk,  Allegheny  County
Courthouse, Pittsburgh, PA.


